ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD
January 23, 2001 Meeting
Master Plan Work Session

Members Present:
Ed Rowehl
Spencer Garret
Fred Anderson
Members Absent:
Peter Beblowski
Bob Bethel
Denise Dargie
Tom Mangieri
Eric Tenney
Mary Wardman
From SWRPC:
Carol Olgivie

Chairman Rowehl called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM.

The purpose of this work session was to review the Conservation and Preservation Plan
section of the Master Plan in preparation for a public hearing. After reviewing the
document some minor changes were made in wording, No substantial changes were made
in the context of the text. There were no definitions for the “White Cedar Swamp/Lovern
Mill” and “Meadow Marsh™ areas in the section for Trails and Protected Lands. The
Secretary was asked to look into the matter to see if he could find some description to
pass on to Ms. Olgivie to incorporate into the plan.

The Board also reviewed the section on Historical and Cultural Features. Only minor
changes were made in some wording.

Mr. Rowehl had proof read the previous sections of the Master Plan and had a number of
minor corrections in wording and spelling. He will meet with Ms. Olgivie to incorporate
the corrections into the master document.

It was agreed that the Board would hold a public hearing on February 13, 2001 on this
final section of the Master Plan.

Mr. Rowehl adjourned the meeting at 8:15 PM
Respectfully submitted,
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Paul L. Vasques, Secretary
Antrim Planning Board



